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Aloha,

As a resident of Hawai'i I am asking you to please seriously consider these measures to help
preserve democracy in Hawai'i. 

CISC should recommend to the incoming 2023 legislature and to our new governor all 5 of the
below reforms:

1. The full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaii.

2. Banning the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative session.

3. Reducing the cap on campaign donations.

4. Banning contributions from corporations and unions.

5. Limit candidate campaign war chests.

Mahalo,
Laura Ramirez 
4510 Kawaihau Road 
Kapa‘a,  HI 96746
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